
         September 2, 2004  
 
Honorable Chairman and Members of the    Regular Meeting of 
Public Works Commission      September 15, 2004 
 

CITYWIDE SPEED ZONE SURVEY 
 
Recommendation: 
 
It is recommended that the Public Works Commission support the Citywide Speed Zone 
Survey with speed limit revisions and have staff forward same to the City Council for 
adoption. 
 
Summary:
 
The City’s Traffic Engineering Consultant, AAE, Inc., has completed the Citywide Speed 
Zone Survey.  The City is required to perform this survey every five years and to 
maintain speed limit regulatory signage in conformance with this survey.  The speed 
surveys have been completed and analyzed to determine the 85th percentile speeds.  
Accident history and other traffic factors were considered in recommending speed limit 
revisions.  Our consultant will present the data and discuss recommended speed limit 
modifications.   The next step will require formal adoption by the City Council. 
 
  
 
 
Respectfully submitted,     
 
 
 
 
      
Richard D. Morgan, P.E. 
Director of Public Works/City Engineer  
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